
Interview with Ken Timmerman:
And the Rest is History
Ken Timmerman, intrepid investigative journalist discusses his
real-life adventures in his memoir “And the Rest is History”
in this exclusive NER Iconoclast Interview.

by Jerry Gordon

Join us for entertaining discussion with Ken Timmerman on the
release of his 12th book of non-fiction, “And the Rest is
History: Tales of Hostages, Arms Dealers, Dirty Tricks, and
Spies.”  His latest opus chronicles his real-life adventures
beginning  in  1982  with  his  salvation  spiritually  and
physically when he is becomes a hostage for 24 days in a
Palestinian dungeon in West Beirut. He and two French hostages
are rescued by the French just hours before the building in
which they were held was totally destroyed in an Israeli air
strike.
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After his release, he covers the internecine Palestinian wars,
the bombing of the US Embassy, the near simultaneous bombings
of French Paras and US Marine Barracks by terrorist mastermind
Imad Mughniyeh and much more.

He  emerges  as  recognized  international  investigative
journalist working out of Paris covering transfer of defense
and  dual  use  technology  to  rogue  regimes  in  Iraq  and
elsewhere, which he sold to sold to mainstream publications in
the US and Europe.


